Allen, Amber

From: Mary Reed

Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 10:45 AM

To: Myers, Terri - BC; Tollett, Blake - BC; McWhorter, Trey - BC; Koch, Kevin - BC; Valenzuela, Sarah - BC;
Wright, Caroline - BC; Little, Kelly - BC; Heimsath, Ben - BC; Featherston, Witt; Larosche, Carl - BC;

Cc: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Re case # HR:24-116459, 1104 Charlotte Street

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*k%k

*** External Email - Exercise Caution

At its October meeting, the board of directors of the Clarksville Community Development Corporation (CCDC) reviewed
the two options that the owners of 1104 Charlotte shared with them for the changes they propose making to that
historically-contributing house: Option #1 features a driveway located to the north of the house and Option #2 features
a driveway to the south. The board unanimously agreed that it much prefers locating the driveway to the north.

We have two major issues with the south side option:
1. That option includes a front-facing garage, which our neighborhood's design standards strongly discourage. Front
facing garages are not a feature of Clarksville's traditional architecture. Even newer homes in the neighborhood are

more apt to have a carport rather than a garage and many have neither.

2. The portion of the addition to the house that is visible from the street in the south side option has the effect of over-
shadowing the original house somewhat. In contrast, with the northside option, the original house stands out.

Please get in touch if you have any questions.
Thanks for your consideration.

The board of directors of the CCDC

MRePR
Austin, TX 78703

Be Kind
"l have decided to stick with love. Hate is too great a burden to bear." MLK
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links

or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





